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02/09/2020  17:16:202020/3419/P OBJ Julian Furman The planning application shows the master bedroom of the neighbouring property (Studio House, 5A 

Templewood Avenue) in its current position and does not take into account the future approved extension. 

Having the bins so close to our new master-bedroom window will directly impact our amenity and potentially 

our health. We suggest that the bins and bin-stores are located on the other side of the property.
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